Local Announcements

Secrets of Daniel Seminar last meeting will be Sunday, April 21, 2024 at 6:30 pm here in the
multi-purpose room. We will not be meet this Sunday April 14.

Tualatin Valley Academy has our big fundraiser of the year coming up. Our bathrooms are in
desperate need of new toilets and flooring. We have currently raised $6,000 of the $20,000 needed.
The run is on April 19th. Please see flyer on the bulletin board.

Mid-week Bible Study! Pastor Vio invites you to a Bible study meeting at church. Each Thursday
at 10:30 am, we will meet to read and study the Word. Everyone is invited! Bring your Bible, invite a
friend, and enjoy journeying through God's Word.

Prayer If you like to join a prayer group to pray on the 3rd Sabbath of every month at 9:00 am in
Classroom 2. The next meeting will be April 20.

The Growing Together Team is hosting a Movie Night, “Inn of the 6th Happiness” on April 27 at
6:30 pm. Bring your favorite snacks and enjoy juice and popcorn."

TVA is planning a VBS for June 17-21 to be at the school. It will be from 4:00-6:00PM. We need
help from all of our churches. We want this to be a TVA constituency "Together As One"
evangelism/outreach event.

VBS for this summer will be June 24-28. Please save these dates on your calendar.

Church library has received donations of notebooks and page protectors. These work great for
scrapbooking, preserving important papers, photo albums or organizing keepsakes.

Church Library has copies of the Great Controversy in case you need one for next quarter lesson.
Other Announcements

Oregon Young Adults, North Pacific Union, and North American Division are thrilled to
be hosting the Young Adult L.I.F.E. Tour coming April 19-20 to Pleasant Valley Church. This
transformative, FREE training weekend will offer expert practical training, exclusive resources,
inspirational worship, ministry networking, and amazing food. It’s an opportunity for church leaders,
parents, pastors, elders, and young adults to unite and shape a church community where every
generation is valued, connected, and empowered. FREE registration is required for all attendees,
please plan on sending representatives from your church to learn, be inspired, and network with
others who are passionate about empowering the next generation. Details, schedule, and registration
can be found at oregonyoungadults.com.

Tim Roosenberg will be a guest speaker at Healing Hope Fellowship on April 26-27. A haystack
lunch will be provided on Sabbath. All are invited! His topics include: Friday, 6:30 pm, “Time of the
End Alliances”, Sabbath, 9:30 am, “Need for Critical Thinking”, Sabbath, 10:50 am, “Current Events”,
and Sabbath, 1:30 pm, “Balanced Country living”. Healing Hope Fellowship is located at 15150 NE
Glisan St., Portland.

Songs of Hope and Joy at the Oregon Adventist Men’s Chorus concert (Brett Wilson will be
singing with them). Two identical concerts, 3:30 and 7:00 pm on Sabbath, May 18, at the Sunnyside
Seventh-day Adventist Church, 10501 SE Market St., Portland. Free required tickets are available at
www.oamcministry.org/tickets or call (503) 454-6476. Register early as seating is limited. At
www.oamcministry.org/tickets select the concert you wish to attend, fill in your information, and
tickets will be sent to your email.
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